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iCare's Prior Authorization department has released new requirements for
urine drug screen requests.

These new requirements will be effective Monday, February 22, 2021.

Read Urine Drug Screen Guidance for Providers
Read Urine Drug Screen Policy

We encourage you to save a copy of these PDFs for future reference.

The information is also posted on the Prior Authorization Requirements
page on the iCare website.

Help spread the word!
Please forward this email to others in your organization
who need this information.

Additional iCare resources for providers:

e COVID-19 updates

e Provider web page

e Subscribe to future e-blasts/e-newsletters (scroll down on the page)
o iCare News
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